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Newsletter—Week 17 

1 9 TH  JANU AR Y  20 2 4  

We did not quite have enough time to say a big well done to our new prefects for this term     
before we went online with last Friday’s newsletter. A special congratulations to the children     
chosen to be this term’s prefects. These children have stood out amongst their peers as model 
pupils whose attitude and effort at school at the start of the year has been exemplary:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have noticed that some children have started wearing jewellery to school which is not in line 
with school policy. Please remember that only small, plain stud earrings, inexpensive watches 
and religious bangles may be worn to school, but must be removed for PE and swimming      
lessons. We would hate for children to lose expensive jewellery at school.  
 
Similarly, we do ask that PE kit is worn on PE days only. This should be navy blue tracksuit 
bottoms or leggings in winter and a plain white t-shirt please.  
 
Children should be wearing black shoes, preferably trainers for doing the Daily Mile (shoes must 
be flat).  

 
Class Attendances—Week beginning 15th January 2024 
Our attendance for this week is 95.5%. Thank you for your support with promoting good    
attendance in school, it is much appreciated. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Please remember that I am still unable to authorise any term-time leave of absence requests this 
year and, in the majority of cases, these will incur fines. These requests should be made in     
advance and not retrospectively please. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Hill 

Class 1 98%  Class 7 95.5% 

Class 2 92%  Class 8 94% 

Class 3 98.3%  Class 9 99% 

Class 4 95.5%  Class 10 98.4% 

Class 5 96%  Class 11 94.3% 

Class 6 92.4%  Class 12 91.7% 

Year 3—Bella 
Year 4—Anisa 
Year 5—Zayan 
Year 6—Sobhan 

School Dinners 
Next week we will be on Week 3 from our Autumn/Winter Dinner Menu. Meals 
cost £2.40 per day and should be paid for in advance please.  
  

View Menu  

https://gaytonj.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/Gayton-Autumn-Winter-Menu-Week-3.pdf
https://gaytonj.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/Gayton-Autumn-Winter-Menu-Week-2.pdf


2023-24 DATES 

Monday 5th—                              
Friday 9th February 

All Week Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 6th February All Day Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 7th February 9.00-11.00am Coffee Morning 

Monday 12th February TBC Year 6 Fire Safety Talks—Derbyshire Fire Service 

Friday 16th February  3:30pm End of Spring 1 Term—BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

HALF TERM 

Monday 26th February  8:55am Spring 2 Term begins—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 17th February  All Day Year 6 Lea Green Trip—Details to follow 

Monday 4th March— 
Friday 8th March 

All Week Book Week 

Wednesday 6th March 9.00-11.00am Coffee Morning 

Thursday 7th March All Day World Book Day 

Friday 15th March All Day Comic Relief—Red Nose Day 

Thursday 28th March  3:30pm End of Spring 2 Term—BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 15th April  8:55am Summer 1 Term begins—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Monday 6th May  All Day May Day Bank Holiday—School Closed 

Monday 13th—Thursday 16th 
May  

Mornings Year 6 SATs Week  

Friday 24th May  3:30pm End of Summer 1 Term—BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

HALF TERM 

Monday 3rd June  All Day INSET 5 

Tuesday 4th June  8:55am Summer 2 Term begins—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 23rd July  3:30pm End of Summer 2 Term—BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 

Breakfast 
This week we have provided breakfast to 33 children. Children can come to the 
hall when doors open to collect a breakfast bar if they wish. Please remind your children that 
this provision is for those that have not had access to a breakfast at home. Thank you. 

Safeguarding 
On the next page is a parental guide to ROBLOX. Some concerning features of 
the game were brought to our attention by some children during a recent     
Year 5 PSHE lesson. We are pleased that the children shared this with us and 
felt it was important to share with you all as quickly as possible so that you can check settings 
and permissions if your child uses the game too. Rest assured, if settings show that your child is 
set up as an under 13 user (<13), they should not be able to access the more concerning features, 
such as private messaging and voice calls, which are for those registering as users over 18 years 
of age. 
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